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Classes Begin Again Saturday, Janurary 6th 
 

Although no major dates are scheduled for the dance studio during these months, there 
are a few announcements for your interest: 
 

1. We have updated the Studio Calendar with Individual and Class Picture dates in 
May, as well as the Year-End Dance Celebration dates in June. 
https://www.jilliansdance.com/studio-calendar.html 

 
2. Be on the lookout for upcoming Email notifications when Picture/s of your child’s 

Recital Costume/s and Class Song/s are posted to your Parent Portal (Bulletin 
Board) so they can begin practicing their dances at home in addition to once a week 
in the dance studio. 

  
3. Dance instructors are always available if you ever wish to chat or leave a message. 

All teacher and administrative staff  Emails and Phone numbers are located on the 
dance studio website. https://www.jilliansdance.com/teacherstaff-contact-sheet.html 
You are encouraged to place their information directly in you cell phones for 
convenience and faster communication.  
 

Happy New Year 
Thank you again for intrusting us with you and/or child's dance education. 
 
 

 


